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I am opposed to doing away with mail in ballots.  It has worked for years and helps 

more people be able to vote.  All Americans have the right to vote!!  This bill would 

make it much harder or impossible for various publics to vote.  There has been very 

little fraud.  Keep our right to vote by mail.  It helps people vote more wisely because 

they can research the issue and decide easier at home then in a booth, where others 

may be waiting.  Stop the steal of our rights.  The mail in system that works well. 


